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ADDENDUM 
Joint RFP for Financial Services 

September 12, 2019 
 

This Addendum is being issued to summarize changes to the Joint RFP for Financial 
Services released on August 19, 2019.  
 
As indicated via email on September 12, 2019, and in response to the question 
raised during the mandatory pre-submittal meeting on September 10, 2019, the 
Professional Liability Insurance coverage combined single limit of “not less than 
$10,000,000 each claim, incident, or occurrence” has been changed to “not less 
than $1,000,000 each claim, incident, or occurrence.” 
 
 
 

Please note that a return email acknowledging receipt of this Addendum and the 
red-lined Joint RFP document is required. 

 


